Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

From: Pablo Para <ppara@auburnwa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 3:53 PM

To: Pratt, David (UTC)

Cc: Wagner, Richard W; Hunter, Kathy (UTC); Ingrid Gaub; Dan Heid; Young, Betty (UTC)
Subject: RE: TR-151869-P, TR-151860-P, TR-151861-P, TR-151862-P

Attachments: L-Rail Improvements_WA UTC_ Pratt_10.13.2015.pdf

Mr. Pratt,

Attached is the City of Auburns responses to the four crossing petitions emailed to us on September 23™. The letter with
our comments regarding W Main St, 3™ St NW, and 37" St NW as well as the signed waiver for 29" St NW will also be
sent by first class mail today. Please call if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Pablo Para, P.E., PTOE
Transportation Manager
City of Auburn

25 West Main Street
Auburn, WA 98001-4998
253-876-1958
253-931-3053 fax
ppara@auburnwa.gov
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The information contained in this electronic communication is personal, privileged and/or confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it has been addressed. If you
read this communication and are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication, other than delivery to the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail. Thank
you.



